
From: Ronald Naversen
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] SIPC Coal Ash Pond
Date: Thursday, June 26, 2025 7:21:28 PM

Mr. Don Brown,

The coal ash ponds for SIPC should not be exempt from Illinois’ coal ash rules. These ponds
contain significant amounts of toxic coal ash. They have not been properly closed.  SIPC's
own monitoring shows they are actively contaminating groundwater. 

I request a reply regarding this subject.
Respectfully,

Ronald Naversen
Carbondale, IL

Electronic Filing: Received,Clerk's Office 06/27/2025 P.C. #14

mailto:rnaversen@gmail.com
mailto:Don.Brown@illinois.gov



